
30 November 2012 

Ms Marlene Tucker 
A/g Executive Director 

QANTAS 

International Air Services Commission 
GPO Box 630 
Canberra ACT 2601 

Dear~r~ 
Request for variation of the Qantas Group's application to review code share 
arrangements between Jetstar and Japan Airlines 

The Qantas Group (Qantas) submitted an application to the Commission on 
23 November 2012, seeking variation of Determination [2007] IASC 108, 
[2011] IASC 128 and [2012] IASC 102 to permit Japan Airlines to code share on 
Jetstar Airways services between Australia and Japan until 30 June 2017. 

Qantas wishes to formally advise the Commission that variation of Determination 
[2007] IASC 108 is no longer sought. 

Should you have any queries or require additional information, do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Tony Wheelens 
Executive Manager 
Government and International Relations 

Qantas Airways Limited ABN 16 009 661901 
10 Bourke Road Mascot NSW 2020 Australia 

Telephone +61 2 9691 3636 

qantas.com 


